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Some of our amazing staff reading  messages from the students. 
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For World Teachers Day,
students made "Thanks a Latte"
cards for our school staff. Here
are some of the things our
students wanted to thank them
for: 
" Miss Jodie, thank you for
cleaning the school and keeping
us safe."
"Mrs. Frandsen, thank you for
helping me with finding my
favourite books and talking with
me..."
"Mrs Hamilton, thanks for being
so cool." 

"Ms. Nicole, I love you and
always miss you."
"Mrs. Bills, thanks for
making everyone happy!"
"Mrs. Pearce, thank you for
the circle in my real life
shoes." 
"Miss Buschman you are
the best teechr."
"Mrs. Bymak, thank you for
teaching me, my friends &
the teachers..."
"Mrs. Nyentap, I know that I
only had you for 1 year but
I wish I can have you
forever"

Thanks a Latte!Thanks a Latte!Thanks a Latte!   



Save the Date... 
October 6: World Teacher Day
October 11: Thanksgiving Holiday - No School 
October 21 and 22: Professional Learning Day -
No School
School Council: date TBA for November 

Longview School News 

Instagram
We are having all sorts of fun over on our Instagram
page! We can't wait to see you there!! 

What you will find on our insta: special day reminders,
pictures of our students, jokes,  fun videos! 

 Join  us on Instagram:   Longview_School 

kids having trouble falling asleep or waking up
throughout the night
complaints of tummy aches
kids not wanting to go to school
changes in friendships, interests/hobbies
changes in appetite

check in with your child - spend quality time with
them, ask them how they're doing
stick to a routine - help your children wake up on
the same time on weekdays, get them to school on
time, turn off screen time 1 hour before bed
teach them coping skills - deep breathing, telling
themselves they are brave, getting regular exercise,
talking to someone they trust

At the September School Council meeting our Family
Liaison Counsellor, Lindsay Boucher, spoke about
changes kids have been going through and some of
the things adults can do  to help their kids through
these changes.
Some of the things parents/adults might be seeing :

Some things parents can do:

For more information, reach out to Lindsay at
boucherl@fsd38.ab.ca  or call 403-601-1753

What are we Thankful for?
"I'm thankful for my toys, my new clothes and for
pasta, chicken and rice."

-Wyatt in Kindergarten 

#LongviewLearners

Child Check-in

Grade 4/5/6 students read the book "I Am Not a Number" by
Jenny Kay Dupuis and Kathy Kacer  . They talked about how
students should feel at school. Some of the responses
include: free, loved, welcomed, safe, comforted, yourself.      


